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June 24, 2015 
 
Barrie L. McKay 
Questar Gas Company 
333 South State Street 
P.O. Box 45433 
Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0433 
 
Re:  Advice No. 15-04 in Docket No. 15-057-T04, In the Matter of Questar Gas Company's 

Proposed Tariff Revisions  
 
Dear Mr. McKay, 
 
 The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff sheets transmitted with Questar Gas 
Company’s application dated June 9, 2015, in Docket No. 15-057-T04 entitled above. The 
proposed tariff changes address the supplier non-gas rates, the gas commodity rate, and the 
conservation enabling tariff amortization rate approved by the Commission in Docket Nos. 15-
057-04 and 15-057-05 for Questar’s GS, FS, NGV, and IS rate schedules. 
  
 The Division of Public Utilities (Division) reviewed the proposed tariff sheets filed on 
June 9 and recommends the Commission approve them as filed as they reflect the Commission’s 
decisions in Docket Nos. 15-057-04 and 15-057-05. 
  
 Based on the Division’s review and recommendation, and the lack of opposition by any 
other party, the Commission approves the proposed tariff sheets filed on June 9 with an effective 
date of June 1, 2015. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#267116

 


